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Friday 3@ November, 2023.
Dear Parent/Carer

(> Ssshhhhhh! Mr Williams usually sends this letter out every year, but | told him | would do it
(3 this year. Please keep part of this letter a secret from him — you’ll see why!

On Friday 17" November, it is ‘Children in Need’. Children in Need currently support

thousands of children’s projects across the UK.

All children and young people deserve the opportunity to thrive and be the best they can
. be. BBC Children in Need act where the need is greatest. Their ambition is to create

positive and lasting change across the UK for the children and young people who need
their support.

How is Little Hill going to help?

1) Non-School Uniform

Your child may come to school for this day dressed in non-school uniform. If your child does come to school
dressed in non-school uniform, it would be amazing if they could donate a small amount of pocket change for
doing so (collection buckets will be available when the gates open). If it is your child’s PE day, they can still
wear non-school uniform as long as it is suitable to move around in.

2) A Bake Sale

At the end of the school day, we are going to hold a Bake Sale in the Large Hall. If any staff, parents or
children would like to bake something for the Bake Sale (e.g. cupcakes, a cake or tray bake), then this will be
sold at the end of the day for a donation. In the morning, please send your child to school with the baked
goods on the day of Children in Need. Please attach a list of ingredients to your bake.

3) Toast Station Takings
We will be donating our Toast Station takings for the day to the Children in Need charity.

4) Children in Need Assembly — TOP SECRET! Don’t tell Mr Williams...this is our ‘surprise’

As you may, or may well not know, there has been a bit of a ‘tradition’ created over the last couple of years

in our Children in Need assembly. Last year, this involved Mr Williams being ‘custard-pied’ in front of the

whole school, which the children (and staff) enjoyed immensely! So, why should this year be any different —

mwah ha ha ha! This year, | feel we need to ‘tear a strip or two’ off of Mr Williams!
Drum roll please...LEG WAXING!

For every £100 raised, | will wax 10cm of hair from Mr Williams’ legs...LIVE...IN

ASSEMBLY!

If you would like to donate for this reason, then | will have the collection bucket

available for all of that week (starting Monday 13'"), when the gates open by my

classroom door.

Remember, this part is our secret!

| really hope you will be able to help us support this incredible charity.
Thank you.

Kind regards
Mrs F Gavagan ﬁﬁ

Assistant Headteacher
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